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Joseph Simon, Partner in the firm's Banking Department, was recently published in the Westlaw Journal Bank &
Lender Liability publication. The article is titled, "Federal appeals court holds that obtaining a credit report
without authorization is a basis for liability even if a consumer suffers no tangible harm." The article discusses a
significant expansion of a consumer’s rights under the Fair Credit Reporting Act (”FCRA”).

To read the article, please Click Here
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